
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 11600-7th Street, 
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School District No.59 (Peace River South) 

Posted – May 6, 2024 
 
 
INVITATION TO TENDER 
 
 
School District No. 59 (PRS) is accepting tenders for custodial services at the locations listed 
below. A school district representative will be at the school on the date and time listed to 
answer questions regarding the duties and responsibilities required of this service. 
 
Tumbler Ridge Elementary School     May 23, 2024  10:00 a.m. 
Tumbler Ridge Secondary School May 23, 2024 11:00 a.m. 
Moberly Lake Elementary School       May 23, 2024 2:00 p.m. 
Devereaux Elementary School           May 24, 2024 10:00 a.m. 
McLeod Elementary School                 May 24, 2024 11:30 a.m. 
Parkland Elementary School             May 24, 2024 1:30 p.m. 
Early Learning Hub                             May 24, 2024 3:00 p.m. 
  
A custodial service package with details of services required is available from the Facilities 
Department Office at 11600-7th Street, Dawson Creek.  For further details including addresses 
of schools, please contact Wade Simlik at 250-782-2417. 
 
Written, sealed tenders containing a résumé of past experience and at least 3 references will 
be received until 11:00 a.m. on June 7, 2024 at which time the tenders will be opened. 
 
The School District shall not be obligated to accept the lowest quoted proposal and may reject 
any or all proposals. 
 
Tenders must be clearly marked on the outside of the envelope “Custodial Tender School 
Name” and addressed to Mr. Wade Simlik, Director of Operations, School District No. 59 
(Peace River South), 11600-7th Street, Dawson Creek, BC  V1G 4R8. 
 


